We apologize for any inconvenience of the Property Search Cama website being under construction.
Our office is happy to assist you with any Cama related information you may need. For property
record cards, sketches, year built, etc., please contact the Supervisor of Assessments Office via
email: assessments@tazewell-il.gov . The office will email the property record card(s) to you within
2 business days. Updates will be made on the Supervisor of Assessments website as they become
available.
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